Dear Sen. Dembrow:

| urge you to oppose these bills. Land use planning should not be eliminated entirely in eastern
Oregon, on behalf of mining companies or anyone else who seeks to increase profits at any cost,
without necessarily providing long-term economic benefits for the region.

Thank you,
Ben Asher
Portland



